
 

 

 

 
Laconia Little League 

July 8, 2020 6:00 Meeting Minutes 
Attendance: Matt Pluim, Jessica Merkel, Lisa Parks 

Treasurer’s Report 

Beginning Balance: $25,648.78 

Ending Balance:  $25,648.78 

Add on CD:  $3711.80 

Agenda 
● Review of all leagues 

Overall, there have been positive responses from coaches regarding the leagues we are in and the 
competition we are seeing  

 
● Covid-19 policies and recommendations 

Policies and recommendations remain in effect until the end of the season. No changes at this time.  

 
● Medals for Squirts and Peewees 

We will be handing out medals to all participants in the peewee and squirt levels 

We will also be talking to Bluemkes and Brandon Store for ice cream coupons 

 

● Umpire Update 

Most of the games have been filled. Thank you to the parents that have had to fill in.  
Will be looking into how to find older umpires or adults in the future.  

 
 

● Brandon field improvements 

LLL will give a $300 donation to the Village of Brandon for all of the improvements the village workers have 
done. Thanks to those for all of the hard work you do, it is looking really nice.  
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● Equipment turn in 

We will be getting a date in place for all equipment to be turned in from coaches.  
Coaches, please watch your email so we can get this own in a timely fashion 
 

● Fundraiser ideas 

Since the end of the year tournament is canceled, it will be very important to look for some possible fundraising 
ideas in the future.  

 

● Board positions 

Please note that the President and Vice President positions are open, as well as a few other positions. Please let us 
know if you are interested in any of the open positions. If these positions are not filled, there will be a struggle for 
a 2021 season. 

 

2020 Board members 

● President:  Heath Hagner OPEN 

● Vice President:  Matt Pluim OPEN 

● Treasurer: Lisa Parks  

● Secretary:  Marci Hansen 

● Registration: Jessica Merkel  

2020 Committee members 

● Diamond care 

○ Rosendale:   Lalor / Boyd families 

○ Eldorado:  Schneider Family 

○ Brandon:  Smit Family 

● Umpire Coordinator:  Craig Shaver OPEN  

● Medals / Photos / Shirts Coordinator:  Linda McCauley 

● Tournament Concession Coordinator:  OPEN 

● Raffle Ticket Coordinator:  Jenni Riedemann 

● Game / Practice Scheduler:  Chris Lalor 

● Girls Softball Representatives:  Matt Pluim / Neil Maurer 

● Boys Baseball Representatives:  Matt Pluim / Heath Hagner 

● Upper Level Baseball Representative:  Scott Seggerman / Shaun Hiemstra 

● Equipment: Bob and Tricia Pontow 

● Website / Facebook:   Jessica Merkel / Jen Derksen 

● Volunteer coordinator:  Jessica Merkel 

● Fundraiser Coordinator:  OPEN 
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Motion to close:  

Next Meeting:   Aug 19 – place TBD 

 


